Adjunct Faculty Committee Written Report

April 2012

Thursday, March 15, 2012
Adjunct Faculty Committee Meeting

Meeting Notes

Attend:  Janie Moore, Cindy, Hyslop, Dale Griffith, DJ Smith, Laura Pike, Charlie Ekberg, Brandis Senecal (ad-hoc)
Absent:  Heather McCoy 
Adjunct Faculty Handbook

a. The committee discussed several options on how to enhance the handbook. The first task of the group is to decide what information should be included in the handbook and the presentation of the material. Members each took a section of the handbook and will be responsible for reviewing the information and then reorganizing it according to chronological order. Volunteers for sections are as follows:

· Course Planning – Dale Griffith

· General Information – Laura Pike and DJ Smith

· Employment Information – Janie Moore and Charlie Ekburg

· Polices – Cindy Hyslop and Brandis Senecal

b. Revisions to will be submitted to Janie Moore by Friday, April 6. The information will then be compiled and presented at the April 12 meeting. 
Communication with Adjunct Faculty

a. An important communication tool for adjuncts is the workshops held during in-service. The sessions provide important information on how to be successful at GBC. The committee will work with Vice President McFarlane and offer assistance as needed. 

b. Cindy Hyslop and Linda Uhlenkott will offer two sessions for adjuncts on the input of grades into Peoplesoft. The sessions will be scheduled towards the end of the semester. 

The next meeting will be Thursday, April 12 at 9:30 a.m.
Thursday, April 12

Adjunct Faculty Committee Meeting

Attend:  Janie Moore, Cindy, Hyslop, Dale Griffith, Heather McCoy, Laura Pike, Brandis Senecal (ad-hoc)

Absent:  Charlie Ekberg, DJ Smith

Adjunct Faculty Handbook

a. The committee continued its work enhancing and reorganizing the handbook. Sections were presented; ideas and suggestions were acknowledged. 

b. The goal is to have the preliminary reorganization completed by the end of the semester. 

The next meeting will be Thursday, April 24 at 9:30 a.m.

